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Ref. No. KSCE-18-0686 

August 31, 2018 

 

Mr. Glenn Hewus 

President 

Canadian Society for Civil Engineering (CSCE)  

National Office  

4877 Sherbrooke Street West  

Montreal, QC H3Z 1G9, CANADA 

 

Re: Invitation to the KSCE 2018 CONVENTION 

 

Dear President Hewus: 

 

On behalf of the Korean Society of Civil Engineers (KSCE), I am pleased to extend a cordial invitation to you 

and CSCE members to the KSCE 2018 CONVENTION (2018 Conference & Civil Expo) to be held on 

October 17-19, 2018 at the Gyeongju Hwabaek International Convention Center (HICO), Gyeongju, Korea 

(www.HICOcity.kr). We invite all civil engineers in different fields and different countries to unite, to 

participate and to create a new chapter of discussion under the slogan, “Civil Engineering for all people!”  

 

Gyeongju is located in the southeastern part of the Korean Peninsula, and is the most popular tourist 

destination in South Korea. The city is known for its well preserved archaeological sites and cultural 

properties, including three World Heritage Sites designated by UNESCO, since the period where it was the 

capital of the ancient kingdom of Silla (57BC – 935AD). 

 

As previously informed, the topic to be discussed in the International Roundtable Meeting (IRM) will be 

“Smart City Technology for People and Environment”. As civil engineers, we would like to share how civil 

engineering is changing our everyday lives in different countries through the application of state-of-the-art and 

merged technologies in smart cities. 

 

The KSCE offers complimentary registrations for the Convention and the International Program to our 

international guests. Please advise us of 1) the speaker for the IRM and 2) his/her presentation title, and return 

the attached 3) Itinerary Form of your society’s delegations to song@ksce.or.kr by September 17, 2018. In 

addition, please send us the 4) presentation file by September 27, 2018. We encourage you to inform us 

beforehand, if any documents are required to secure visa before your departure date. 

 

We truly look forward to welcoming you in Gyeongju! 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Hong-Taek Kim, Ph.D. 

President 

Korean Society of Civil Engineers 

 

Attachment. 1. KSCE 2017 CONVENTION International Program 

2. Itinerary Form 

http://www.hicocity.kr/
mailto:song@ksce.or.kr

